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Nicholas Pham Completes State House Internship with Rep. Kane

Nicholas Pham of Westborough completed his time as a summer intern with State Representative
Hannah Kane (R-Shrewsbury) on August 20. Nick is currently heading into his junior year at the
University of Connecticut where he is a Political Science major and a member of the ROTC program.

Rep. Kane conveyed extreme appreciation for all of Nick’s hard work this summer. “Nick’s time in
the office has been invaluable. It was wonderful to see him learn about the legislative process and
really involve himself in the day to day tasks involved in running a State Representative’s office. |
hope he continues to pursue a career in public service and I am confident he has a bright future
ahead of him.”

Along with assisting in daily office operations, Nick had the opportunity to attend daily seminars
which are headlined by various speakers from the Legislature, including Speaker DeLeo, President
Rosenberg; as well as, Constitutional Officers, including Governor Baker, Lt. Governor Polito,
Attorney General Healey, Auditor Bump and Treasurer Goldberg. Guest speakers also included
representatives from lobbying firms, many nonprofit and charitable organizations and State House
Staff members.

Anyone interested in upcoming internship opportunities with Representative Kane’s office should
call the office at (617) 722-2430 or email a resume and cover letter to
charlyce.bozzello@mahouse.gov.



